From: Deborah G. Blue 
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2013 2:01 PM
To: Gurdeep Sihota; Teresa Patterson; Gregory Taylor; Ed Eng; Diane Clerou; Brian Speece
Cc: Nina Acosta; Tony Cantu; Michael White; Deborah Ikeda
Subject: ACCJC Action Letters

District Office Cabinet Members:

I am pleased to inform you that the Presidents,  and I have received the official Accrediting Commission action letters that will be posted on the campus web sites along with the colleges’/center’s Follow-up reports to the Commission, and the Follow-up Visit Team reports.  

The Commission acted to remove Warning, reaffirm accreditation and require a follow-up report by October 15, 2013 of both Fresno City College, and Reedley College, and a follow-up visit for Reedley.  For Willow International Center, the Commission took action to Defer Candidacy for a maximum of two years (until October 15, 2014) pending the College (Center’s)  receipt of all necessary State of California approvals.  President Ikeda and I have been in communication with the State Chancellor’s Office and work is already underway to obtain the procedures (currently being revised and updated) that will prescribe the information required and steps to follow to obtain State of California approvals. 

This is truly a time to pause and celebrate the tremendous commitment, and passionate work performed  to resolve the Commission recommendations by  all of our campus accreditation, governance, and administrative committees/councils, and the districtwide task forces, committees and governance teams. 

Sorry I did not send this properly on Thursday as I thought.
Deborah


Deborah G. Blue, Ph.D.
Chancellor
State Center Community College District
1525 E. Weldon Ave.
Fresno, CA 93704-6398
559-244-5901
559-226-3757 FAX
deborah.blue@scccd.edu
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